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I November 10, 1994

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors
was held on Thursday, November 10, 1994 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township
Municipal Building with supervisors Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.
The minutes were read and approved from the October 13, 1994 meeting.

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report. Along with his
report the Chief commended officer Danial Elias and Allan Nocera for the
actions taken in the restraining of Mr. Nemic on the Old Princeton Road.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the general fund
bills.

l Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the sewer fund
bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to approve tax refunds.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Stelter
Subdivision.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt Resolution
17-1994: this resolution approve request for 99% reimbursement from PennDot
for the sewerline relocation on Route 65.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt Resolution
18-1994:  this resolution requésts the Shenango Township Sewer Authority to
obtain an extension from Integra Bank for repayment of a loan in the amount of
$160,000.00. The Sewer Authority had obtained this loan in December of 1993.

Supervisor Budai stated that the Board had received a petition from
various farmers for the designation of their properties as Agricultural
Security Areas. There was then a motion by Joseph Budai and a second by
Andrew Piccuta to appoint the following committe for this purpose: (1) Andrew
Piccuta (2) Victor Chrobak (3) Steve Lysko {4) Stan Walczak (5) John Misco.

Supervisor Budai then acknowledge the receipt of correspondences from the
Conservation Club and First Federal relative to donations of time and money
towards the Community Park.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the following

payments:
. $ 8,896.00 - Joe Lafaro Construction
$19,500.00 - Sollenberger Silos
$10,250.00 - Reno Chiaverni




The following public comments were heard:

Edward Gallaugher presented to the Board two bills: (1) The auditing bill
from Carbis Walker (2) the loan of $160,000.00 from Integra.

Ocey Bocey: Asked if the supervisors were responsible for the actions
taken by boards were are appointed by the Supervisors, in particular the
zoning hearing board. Mr. Bocey's complaint 1is that he appeared before the
zoning hearing board to sell cars on a lot located on Route 65. He was turned
down by the zoning hearing board. Mr. Bocey then sold the property, the new
property owner appeared before the zoning hearing board to sell cars, and the
new property owner was approved. Mr. Bill Smith, the township zoning officer,
interjected that Mr. Bocey was approved for the sale of farm equipment but
started to sell vehicles. The neighbors complained regarding Mr. Bocey's
activity. Mr. Bocey then corrected Mr. Smith by stating that he requested
initially to sell vehicles but was turned down. He went on to say thatthe
actions of the zoning board are discriminatory due to the fact that what was
not Okay for him to do is Okay for someone else to do. Mr. Smith then stated

that Mr. Bocey nexi recourse of action would be to appeal to the Commonwealth
Court.

Motion by Joseph budai second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sparac no
Secretary-Treasurer




